
Calling all mid-career GPs!

Worried about the current state of primary care? 

Want to change things, but unsure of how to?


REDEFINING THE BOUNDARIES OF PRIMARY CARE


CPD events and fellowship programmes often target GPs at the start and end of their 
careers, but what about the 30 years in-between? We are a team of clinical educators 

seeking to prioritise mid-career GPs facing challenges in their everyday practice.

In our first workshop, mid-career GPs have shared with us their 
priorities for change in practice. Many highlight the need to redefine 
the boundaries of our everyday work in order to make it sustainable. 

23rd March		 I	 2-4:30pm	 I	 Free to attend

In this online workshop, we’ll explore a different way to approach areas for 
change based on the priorities you’ve highlighted and leave you with the tools 

to apply this in practice.


Interested in registering? Then please contact 

james.bennett2@hyms.ac.uk
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